Dear all

As you know Benchrest UK are planning to run a postal competition (Covid restrictions allowing) which starts in March 2022 and ends in December 2022. On offer will be 

Air- 25m

HV indoor 

LV indoor

HV outdoor

LV outdoor

RIMFIRE 

HV indoor

LV indoor

HV outdoor 50m

LV outdoor 50m

You will probably have seen the details on Facebook but just in case you haven't or have not yet decided to enter, here are details and important information for you

1. If you wish to enter, you must let us know which competitions you want to enter at the latest by the 31st January but preferably as soon as you can please

2. You must log into the Benchrest UK website store, select the competitions you want to enter and pay for the cards. The appropriate amount is on the website including postage costs if you need them posted (see point 4 and 5 below). 

3. If you are part of a number of people in your club that wish to enter, please message or email Graham Freeman who will send you a template to complete for multiple entries if you prefer or you can do it individually

4. The cards will be handed out at the Portishead Brass Monkey shoot in early March 2022. If you cant attend and you know of anyone in your club that is attending, they can collect them on your behalf. Please note this event is not a Benchrest shoot it is an open competition run and managed by Portishead Shooting club.

5. If no-one is able to collect on your behalf then they will be posted to you, so please indicate as soon as possible your intentions. Postage costs can be paid for in the store after you select your competition cards if you don't know the position of having them collected for you at the time of selecting your competitions 

6. There will be a template sent to you by email once all the cards are distributed, for you or a nominated club member, to record your scores and return them to me on a monthly basis. Included will be details informing you when the scores must be sent in by. It is usually by the 15th of the month following the ones in which they were shot so for example, June scores must be sent to me by the 15th July. 

7. You can shoot ahead and send in any scores as they are shot, you don't have to wait for the month to send them in.

8. With the above mentioned turn around time, please make sure when selecting the competitions you wish to enter that you will have have the time to shoot all the cards in the month.

9. Scores sent in are taken on trust but please note that random checks may be done so please keep your cards for the whole period of the competition.

Any questions please feel free to ask

Kathie

Postal Competition Secretary

